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M O N T H L Y  E - N E W S L E T T E R

Children with Cancer Fund-Polegate has been given the opportunity of a lifetime
to purchase the building where our staff currently run the day-to-day business of
the charity. Doing so would secure the charities future and reduce our annual
costs.

Our office is the focal point of our charity, it is where the day-to-day running of our
charity occurs. It is a beacon of hope for the families we support, a bright and
comforting place they know they can drop in to if they need support or someone
to talk to who understands what they are going through. We feel purchasing the
office will have a long-lasting positive impact, significantly reducing our annual
core costs and allowing us to allocate more of our future funding towards our
beneficiaries as opposed to the operational costs of CWCF. Most importantly, it is
our home and the heart of the charity.

THIS NEW YEAR, HELP CWCF SECURE OUR FUTURE!
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Whether it be a donation of £2 or £50, every single donation contributes massively
and we cannot thank you enough for supporting us long term, so if you can spare a
donation please visit our JustGiving page through our Facebook or visit below:
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/helpcwcfsecuretheirfuture. 

Alternatively, if you are
planning a fundraiser of
your own for us, why not
ask your supporters to
donate here and link it to
our campaign? 
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ICE SKATING WITH LIGHTNING FIBRE IN EASTBOURNE

What a better way to spend the Christmas
holidays than by Ice Skating followed by
some hot chocolate! 

Lightning Fibre surprised our families with
this festive treat where we all came together
to have fun, share the Christmas spirit and
some even left having learnt a new skill on
the ice.

What did our families say?

"Bertie said best day ever!" 
"Thank you it was really fun"

CHRISTMAS DONATIONS FROM ORIFLAME
Christmas came early for CWCF as our families received a surprise visit before Santa
himself...

A huge thank you to Pam, Ian and their Oriflame customers for kindly donating toys
and pamper items for the families we support. The donations put smiles on the faces
of local families affected by childhood cancer at a time they need it most. 

We would also like to extend our gratitude to all the individuals and organisations
that supported us throughout the festive period whether it be through fundraising or
raising awareness for us!

CLUB 200 WINNER

We are excited to announce
that this month's winning

number is 120  !


